
Sunday 

Bible Classes          9a.m. 

Worship               10a.m. 

 

 

Wednesday 

Ladies Bible Class 10a.m. 

 Bible Classes     7:00p.m. 

May 5, 2019 
Senior Sunday 

 
Welcome/Call to Worship 

 
Let It Rise 

Firm Foundation 
 

Prayer — Joel Cummings 
 

Scripture — Psalm 15 
 

Shout Hallelujah 
Clap Your Hands 

Blue Skies and Rainbows 
 

Kindergarten Graduates 
Elder’s Blessing — Steve Kizer 

 
College Graduates 

Elder’s Blessing — Kevin Baber 
 

As the Deer 
The Old Rugged Cross 

 
Communion Thoughts — Tim Carr 

Communion 
Hosanna, You’re My King 

Contribution 
 

Ancient Words 
 

Senior Charge — Shane Cannedy 
 

Presentation of Seniors 
Elder’s Blessing — Marty Cannedy 

 
Lord, I Need You 

 
Video 

 

 
 

May 
Hope Support Group 

Tuesday, May 7 
6:30 p.m. 

The Corner 
 

Marriage Night 
Simulcast 

Friday, May 17 
7-10:00 p.m. 

FLC 

Family Meeting 
Sunday, May 19 

9:00 a.m.  
Child Blessing 

Sunday, May 19 
10:00 a.m.  

FLC 
Church Picnic 

Sunday p.m. May 19 
5:00 p.m. 

Weeks Park Pavilion 
SW Parkway 

 
Meet and Greet 

for Jason & Michele 
Baber 

Sunday, May 26 
2-3:30 p.m. 

Home of  
Jerry and Lisa McGee  

 

 

MAY Communion  

Servers 

1. Rocky Griffin 

2. Shane Perry 

3. Earl Plake 

 

4. Tom Richeson 

5. Jimmy Schmidt 

 

6. Jacob Skelton 

7. David Preston 

8. Alex Preston 
 

Alternates 
Jonathan Smits,  

Jeff Stambaugh, Bruce 

Stanford, Jerry Stanford 

Counting People Because 
People Count 

April 28, 2019 

Benevolent                       $122.00 
Contribution               $10,275.02 
Weekly Needs            $11,736.54 

Attendance 
Bible Class                                 119 
Worship                                    205 
Ladies Class                                14 
Wednesday                              123 

 
Missions 

Total Needed            $120,000.00 
Total Pledged           $113,101.05 
Given to Date              $61,965.00 
Given this Week         $1,050.00 

 Ready to become a Christian? 

 Become a member of the 10th and Broad church? 

 Have a special need for prayer? 

 

If so, after the service go to Room 6E where  

one of our shepherds is waiting to assist you. 

Ministers 
Ken Holsberry 
Preaching Minister 
Elmer Johnson 
Congregational Care 
Minister 

Larry Suttle 
Associate Minister 

Greg Stanford 
Children’s Minister 

Shane Cannedy 
Youth Minister 

Jeremy Aaron 
College Minister 
 

Shepherds 
Kevin Baber 
Marty Cannedy 
John Holland 
Elmer Johnson 
Steve Kizer 
Jerry McGee 
Don Wallace 
Chuck Weaver 

Wall Shattering  

Evangelism 
 

Spiritual Growth 
 

Worship Together 
 

Loving Care 
 

Sacrificial Generosity 
 

Healthy Families 
 

Joyful Celebration 
 

Purposeful  

Surroundings 

Tenth and Broad’s Core Values 

Healthy Families 



Dear Church Family:  Thank you for the cards, 
thoughts and prayers during our time of loss.  We 
have been blessed by our precious church family. 
Matt and Vicki Baker 

Thanks so much to all that came out to Texhoma 
Christian Care Center in April to help with Sunday 
services.  You make such a positive impact on  
everyone there.  They love coming to these church 
services.  We couldn’t do it without your love and 
assistance.  In Christ, Arnold and Cindy Brake 

 
Congratulations to Cameron McGuffin on  

completing his bachelors degree in Agriculture  
at Texas A & M in Commerce! 

 

 

 

 

 

This Morning: Kid Zone and Preschool Station will 
not be meeting this morning as we celebrate  
together with our graduates.  Next Sunday,  
May 12, will be the last Kid Zone before we break 
for the summer. 

Kindergarten Graduation: We celebrate today 
with our graduating Kindergarteners:  
Audrey Aaron, Noah Aguila, Sawyer Honig and  
Logan Lemons. 

Kid Zone Team #1: A big thank you to Kid Zone 
team #1 who served together this year. Members 
include: Saydie Bradberry, Hailey Carpenter,  
Christian & Ethan Dold, Kyanna Grice, Kaylee, Ty & 
Xan Kahn, Jessica Nelson, Evie Parks, Alex Preston, 
Anna Stambaugh and Bonnie Stanford. 

 

 

 

Tonight:  High school students are invited to join 
the college students at M4C for their  
supper at 6:00 p.m. 

Wednesday:  We meet every Wednesday at  
7:00 p.m. in the youth building for a time of  
worship and looking at what it means to follow  
Jesus.  Hope to see you there! 

Zenith and Cornerstone:  Registration for OC 
Camps is now open at CampOC.org.  Zenith is for 
high school students on June 16-21, and  
Cornerstone is for middle school students on  
June 23-27.  Register by May 13 for the early 
bird price of $250.  Scholarships are available. 

 

 

 

 

 

Our last Sunday Supper of the semester is  
tonight at 6:00!  All Tenth and Broad High 

School students are invited to join us to get 
 a taste of college life!   

We appreciate so much the support of all the 
Life Groups in providing these great suppers 

for our students this last school year! 

Please be praying for our graduates,  
and for us to be blessed with more  

student leaders this fall. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Spring Quarter Schedule 
 
 

Sunday Morning Classes 
 

“The Book of Joshua:  
 

The Power of God’s Promises 
 

 
College—30’s  in FLC 6E 
Jeremy Aaron, teacher 

 
30’s-50’s in FLC 1W 

Marty Cannedy, teacher 
 

50’s Upwards in FLC 4-5E 
Matt Baker, teacher 

 
 

Wednesday Evening Equipping Classes 
 

“Discipleship 101”—FLC 4E 
Ted Paddack, teacher 

 

“An Everyone’s Basic Course on the  
 

New Testament”—FLC 6E 
Larry Suttle,  teacher 

 
 

“Introduction to the Enneagram” 
 

-FLC 1W 
 

Alicejoy Taylor, teacher 
 

 

It’s almost here!   
Don’t miss this great opportunity!   

Register NOW at marriagenight.org! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, May 17 from 7:00-10:00 p.m.  

Sunday, May 19  

Weeks Park Pavilion 
5-8 p.m. 

 

Save this Date! 

Family Meeting 

Sunday, May 19 

9:00 a.m. in the FLC 

 

                                            Connection Groups  

are coming this summer.  Connection 

Groups are intergenerational groups that 

meet every 4th Sunday in June, July and 

August.  Host homes are needed for these 

groups.  Please contact the church office if 

you could host a group in your home. 


